
FY17 SO/AC Additional Budget Requests
 

Dear Community Members and Leaders,

 

The FY17 SO-AC Community Additional Budget Request process pertains to a dedicated part of the overall ICANN annual budget that is set aside to 
fund specific requests from the community for activities that are not already included in the recurring ICANN budget. On this page you can find:

An overview of the process including timeline and deliverables
SO/AC requests submitted
Board decisions.

 

Regards,

ICANN Staff
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